From:

Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2023 2:17 PM

To: Records Department <council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objective for purpose of waste station at lidcombe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

ncil@cu {.nsw.gov.au <council@cumbland.nsw.gov.au>

Objective for purpose of waste station at lidcombe

Dear sir/madam, it’s coming to my attention that there’ s a proposal for
waste station to build at church street lidcombe, church street is center
of lidcombe and very busy traffic, how you pick it up for a waste station
just like building a waste yard beside opera house . It will cause chaos
of traffic, and odor for residents, the person who proposed the project
should be see mental health doctor, as such ridiculous proposal, the
council is dared to put on public, shame on you cumbland council
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